
302 

CITY OF EDEN, N. C. 

 

A special meeting of the City Council, City of Eden, was held on Thursday, January 4, 2001 at 

5:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers, 338 West Stadium Drive.  Those present for the meeting 

were as follows: 

 

Mayor:        Philip K. Price 

Mayor Pro Tem:      John E. Grogan 

Council Members:      Ronald H. Reynolds 

        Ronald L. Janney 

        Christine H. Myott 

        Garry Tudor 

        William W. Rorrer 

        C. H. Gover 

Interim City Manager:     Jerry Cox 

City Attorney:       Charles J. Nooe 

City Clerk:       Kim J. Scott 

 

News Media: Reid Baer, Eden Daily News, Leslie 

Brown, Greensboro News and 

Record 

 

MEETING CONVENED: 

 

Mayor Price called the meeting to order and welcomed those in attendance. 

 

Discussion of Human Resources Interim Director: 

 

Council Member Janney had asked that this item be placed on the agenda.  He explained that 

when they agreed that they would make an Interim Human Resources Director, that person 

should have the full responsibilities and full rights of a Human Relations Director.  He asked if 

that was correct and they should know everything that they need to know and get complete 

access to everything that they need to know.   

 

Council Member Grogan commented that he thought they work with the City Manager to which 

Council Member Janney replied that was what he meant.  Council Member Grogan added that 

they would work for the City Manager.   

 

Council Member Janney stated that the City Manager would then need to know that that person 

needed to get all the information needed to do their job.  He stated that was what he wanted to 

clear up. 

 

Closed Session for discussion of personnel according to GS 143-318.11(a)(6): 

 

A motion was made by Council Member Gover seconded by Council Member Tudor to go into 

Closed Session for discussion of personnel according to GS 143-318.11(a)(6).  All Council 

Members voted in favor of this motion.  This motion carried. 

 

Open Session: 

 

A motion was made by Council Member  Grogan seconded by Council Member Gover              

to return to Open Session.  All Council Members voted in favor of this motion.  This motion 

carried. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

 

A motion was made by Council Member Grogan seconded by Council Member January to 

adjourn.  All Council Members voted in favor of this motion.  This motion carried. 

 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

           

      Kim J. Scott 

      City Clerk 

ATTEST: 

    
Philip K. Price, Mayor 


